

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS

Week ending 15.05.2020







Nursery: DIAMOND: Hassan I and Ammar for their contributions this week.

Reception: CORAL: Amna and Parisha. RUBY: Amaya and Lucas, AMBER: Taha and Kiara, for working meticulously through the tasks set.

Year 1: JADE: Mahi and Mariam. EMERALD: Zoha and Adeeba.
TURQUOISE: Ghazi and Luiza, for working through the tasks set.
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Tiana and Gustavo. ONYX: Taha and Mustafa
SAPPHIRE: Ali K and Rioba, for perseverance in completing tasks.

Year 3: TOPAZ: Aisha and Lila. AQUAMARINE: Mussa I. OPAL: Mais A

and Zohra, for their perseverance and excellent work.

Year 4: GARNET: Khalid and Aisha. ZIRCON: Ella and Saara S

AMMOLITE: Ahmad and Khalid, for working exceptionally hard this week

Year 5: AMETHYST: Idrees and Maryam. MOLDAVITE: Summaya and D'Jarnie. PEARL: Sofia, for consistent engagement in their learning.

Year 6: QUARTZ: Tioba, D'Jahnay and Zainab. TANZANITE: Raniya and Saleh LAPIS-LAZULI: Faisal and Javeria, for consistently doing their work and engaging on DOJO.

We have seen another week of fantastic work from our amazing STARS from Nursery to Year 6. Who will be the STARS next week? Congratulations to our SUPER STARS. Well done to you all.



THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS FOR HELPING THE CHILDREN TO DO THEIR DAILY WORK AND TO OUR TEACHERS FOR SETTING TASKS.

We are still expecting children to upload their work daily. Unfortunately, in all classes there is not enough work being uploaded and some children still have not shown any work done. Kindly help by ensuring that enough work is being done at home.

OUR TEACHERS AND WELFARE STAFF ARE TRYING TO CONTACT YOU.

We are trying our best to ensure that our children are safe and are learning. In keeping in touch with parents and children, teachers will continue to make calls home. However, we have found that some families are not answering their phones, this may be because the call is showing as being 'withheld' or 'private'. If you get a call from a withheld number, we kindly ask that you accept the call as it may be your child's class teacher calling. Thank you.

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

Well Done Abdul K D from Year 6 Quartz for your wonderful art work this week.



IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Reopening of Schools

Please read the updated letter about the possible return on the school's website and Dojo page. It is also important for our vulnerable/key worker families to read the letter as well, as we are trying to work out a clear and logistical plan.

STAY ALERT AND SAVE LIVES! BY Ariana, Yr 6



Visit our school's website and/or your DOJO page to monitor the weekly updated learning activities for each year group.





SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know